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Enrollment: Attendance: 
6th Grade: 99 96.44% 
7th Grade: 94 96.45% 
8th Grade: 93 94.63% 
Total: 286 Average: 95.85% 
 
 
Student Events: 

● The band and choir students participated in the Winter Concert on December 2nd. Ms. Bobarsky and 
Ms. Bayless both did a great job of conducting students. Mrs. McKinney, 8th grade math teacher, also 
showcased a new addition to the PBL class offerings, a bell choir.  

● All grade levels participated in class meetings during the first week of December. Mrs. Sowarsh 
discussed 2nd semester scheduling as well as the power of both negative and positive energy and 
demonstrated it through images and the Energy Stick experiment. Students were amazed at the 
passing of positive energy through as many as 90 students! 

 
● The Family Engagement Committee hosted a Family Movie Night on Monday, December 9th. Over 100 

students and family members were in attendance. 
● The December Act of Service for students was donating to the K of C food baskets.  

 
Other Events: 

● MAP testing took place on December 12th and 13th.  
 
Upcoming Events: 

● The Student of the Month VIP lunch will take place on December 18th during lunch times. All students 
who were named SOMs from September to December will be celebrated. 

● The office staff is hosting a soup and dessert luncheon to celebrate the holidays on Thursday, 
December 19th. Staff members will also get to choose a gift from the Giving 
Tree. 

● December 20th is the BIG first quarter holiday extravaganza. Students and staff 
will play fun games. Students will also be drawn for gift giveaways. They have 
been earning Santa Bucks throughout the month of December to put in the 
drawings.  

 


